
To all concerned, 
Please preserve the natural habitat of the South Pond 
Wetlands.   This area should not be under consideration 
since all the surrounding areas are already highly 
developed.  Building on this land would be a mistake and 
devastating to the local animal and plant biodiversity. 
I am in opposition of developing the South Pond Wetlands 
and surrounding area. 
  
Thank you for your consideration, 
Mary Sheaffer-Manthey 

3320 Strand Ct 
Ann Arbor, Mi 48105 
 


